
Keeping	Up	with	the
Consumer	Product	Safety
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Kelley	Drye	Webinar

Firm	Event

March	29,	2017	from	12:00	pm	to	1:00	pm	(EDT)
Washington,	DC

With	the	complexity	of	today’s	product	safety	regulatory	environment	and	the	civil	penalty	amounts
for	failure	to	report	safety	hazards,	it	is	more	important	than	ever	for	manufacturers	and	retailers	to
identify	and	resolve	potential	liability	issues	confidentially	before	they	draw	scrutiny	from	regulators
and	negative	publicity.

Please	join	chair	of	Kelley	Drye’s	Advertising	and	Marketing	and	Consumer	Product	Safety	practice
Christie	Grymes	Thompson	for	an	update	on	consumer	product	safety.	The	webinar	will	cover	hot
button	legal	issues	and	summarize	significant	developments	in	consumer	product	safety	and	at	the
Consumer	Product	Safety	Commission.

Please	click	here	for	a	copy	of	the	slides	and	here	for	a	copy	of	the	recording.

CLE	Information:

Kelley	Drye	is	an	accredited	provider	of	NY,	IL	&	CA	CLE.	This	non-transitional	continuing	legal
education	program	has	been	approved	for	1.0	NY	Professional	Practice	credit,	1.0	Illinois	credit,	and
1.0	CA	General	credit.	We	will	apply	for	CLE	credit	in	other	jurisdictions,	upon	request,	but	cannot
guarantee	approval.	If	you	are	interested	in	applying	to	receive	CLE	credit,	please	include	your
desired	jurisdiction	and	your	bar	registration	number	when	you	register.

Related	Services
Advertising	and	Marketing
Consumer	Product	Safety	Regulation

file:///Our-People/Christie-Grymes-Thompson
https://s3.amazonaws.com/cdn.kelleydrye.com/content/uploads/attachments/Keeping-Up-with-the-Consumer-Product-SafetyCommission-Update-on-Recent-CPSC-Developments.pdf
https://kelleydrye.adobeconnect.com/_a937011283/p99z2oerasf/?launcher=false&fcsContent=true&pbMode=normal

